
 

 
 
Veteran Top Agent Joins 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's Northport Office 
 
 
Cold Spring Harbor, NY. September 18, 2015. Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty (DGSIR), one of the nation's leading realtors, is 
pleased to announce that Dee Donovan, one of the Northport area's top 
producing agents, has joined its Northport sales team.  Daniel Gale 
Sotheby's President and CEO Patricia J. Petersen made the announcement. 
 
"I am exceedingly pleased to welcome Dee to the Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
family," said Ms. Petersen. "It's especially gratifying to be recognized as 
the agency of choice for today's highly successful agents. Our reputation, 
branding, global reach and technology are ever more essential tools in 
today's real estate market." 
 
Over the course of more than 15 years in the real estate industry, Dee has 
accumulated numerous awards and recognition for her accomplishments as a 
sales, listing and referral leader including Gold Achievement Award, Top 
Listing Agent of the Year, Top Sales Volume Agent and Winner's Circle Award. 
Her expertise includes including working with both buyers and sellers of 
residential properties, town houses, condos, co-ops and land as well as 
short sales and commercial properties. 
 
A longtime resident of the Northport area, Dee currently lives in Kings 
Park, New York. 
 
Founded in 1922, Daniel Gale Sotheby's International Realty consistently 
leads the nation in achieving one of the highest average sales prices in the 
country.  Daniel Gale Sotheby's is a $2.3 billion dollar organization with 
700 sales associates in 27 offices spanning Long Island and Queens. 
Services include a Relocation Division, an award-winning Marketing & 
Technology Department, a Development Marketing Group, Commercial and Rental 
Divisions; and Ambassador Abstract title company.  The Sotheby's 
International RealtyR affiliate for Long Island and Queens since 1976, 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's has gained national and international recognition, 
including top honors worldwide.  In addition to its place on the Regents 
Board of "Who's Who in Luxury Real Estate," Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty is active in Real Trends, The Asian Real Estate 
Association and The Realty Alliance (comprising some of the real estate 



industry's most influential companies with participation "by invitation 
only").  For more information, visit www.danielgale.com.  
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